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  October 2015 
 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
The Rockville Centre School District is pleased to announce that from the 2015/16 school year going forward we will 
be providing virtually all of our parent reports including student report cards, progress reports, NWEA testing and 
State testing reports online via the web.  We are pleased to introduce this 21st Century approach to our families at a 
time when people are clamoring for greener digital solutions.  The technology we are using is brought to us by a 
company named webEdge.  This technology company has been providing the educational community with flexible 
distribution solutions for more than twenty years. 
 
This solution allows districts to digitally present their assessment parent reports via PowerSchool.  With the click of a 
button within our District’s portal, parents are able to view images on-line seamlessly. 
 
Images can be viewed on mobile devices and are compatible with the majority of operating systems. 
 
Understanding the importance of data privacy to all organizations, webEdge is HIPAA compliant in three critical 
areas:  security, technical safeguards and access safeguards. 
 
webEdge Benefits: 

 Single sign-on encompassing dual authentication providing required security related privacy regulations. 

 Enhancing communication between district and parent. 

 Paperless distribution 

 Immediate access for parents with the ability to view, print, save and email images on demand. 

 Reduction in expense (postage and labor) associated with paper based distribution of these reports. 

 Stored in PDF format for easy, prompt access. 
 
If you wish or need to still have copies of these reports printed at your child’s school, please contact the school’s 
principal or your child’s guidance counselor so this can be set up for you. 
 
If you have already updated your PowerSchool account, please log in as usual and click on the application button on 
the upper right hand side of the page in order to access your child’s reports.  If you have not yet updated your 
PowerSchool account, please click here. 
 
 

  Sincerely, 

                                                             
  Christopher J. Pellettieri 
CJP:bas 

http://www.rvcschools.org/files/_IRKb1_/26d5c909c75c4e113745a49013852ec4/PowerSchool_Single_Sign-on.pdf

